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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	x
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	x
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Keith Dewey, Director of Grants and Corporate and Foundation Relations (dewey@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Larry Gage, Assistant Director of Counseling Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)


	x
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Man., Const., and Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Kellie Perkowsky, Reidential Education and Housing, Residence Director (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	Date:  
31 August 2009
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:
Administrative Services Building, Room 203


MEETING MINUTES:

	I.  Minutes approved as reviewed
	M. Horst

	II.  Updates-

      a.  AUCPCC Report – The report is due in two weeks.  L. Winyard and C. Heuring have been working on the report and with agreement of the committee, the report will encompass the next 3 years of the plan including projects already in asset renewal.  L. Winyard reported to the committee she has compiled a report that shows the significant reduction of energy use by making changes to the lighting across campus.  M. Horst will review her findings so they may be included in the AUCPCC report.   It was noted that there are still areas in the report that are weak, but it is the hope of the committee that the report can be continually updated as changes are made.
     b.  Planning Meeting – The meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, Sept. 30, 2009 in Loser Hall 106 at 12:00noon.  Lunch will be offered to help entice participation.  N. Stern asked committee members to encourage participation as she hasn’t received all responses to her initial invitation to the meeting.  She will be sending out a reminder and second invitation. A final count of expected attendees was asked for by Sept. 15th.
     c.  It was reported the PC3 will be an “umbrella” organization and act as a steering committee for all green initiatives.  Sub-committees will be formed under the umbrella and their chairs will serve as committee members on the PC3.  Task forces will be formed and report to the sub-committees.   Once these sub-committees are identified (from participatory input at the meeting), M. Horst and C. Heuring have agreed to write and present the new charge of the PC3 to the President.  The committee was reminded that one of the sub-committees must address the administration and management responsibilities due to the ACUPCC periodically. 
	C. Heuring

	
	C. Heuring

L. Winyard

N. Stern

All



	III.  Announcements
      a.  C. Heuring shared with the committee that PSE&G may be interested in funding the geo-thermal deep well project.  Since new partnership legislature allows the College to do this, an attorney has been hired to guide the College regarding agreements developed between two such parties.
       b.  M. Horst reported he will be looking at the Career Center website to identify  interested students for the position with the PC3.  He will conduct the interviews and complete the hiring process.

       c.  M. Horst will reach out to students to encourage participation on the PC3 and will forward names to J. Wingerter and N. Stern of those willing to become involved.

       d.  J. Wingerter will contact students and faculty serving on the PC3 to identify common times for the majority of committee members to meet.
	C. Heuring
M. Horst

M. Horst



	Next Meeting – Monday, September 14, 2009 

                         3:30-5:00pm          ASB 203.
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